
 

 

 
Dear Bachelor of Management student, 
 
This note provides an update about plans for the Bachelor of Management program for Winter Session 2022, 
Terms 1 and 2 (September 2022 – April 2023). We are preparing for the 2022/23 academic year with the 
expectation that all students will be in Kelowna and thus are envisioning an essentially on-campus program. 
While doing so, we are continuing to learn from the last couple of years and we will embrace COVID-inspired 
innovations of online content and interaction, where that meets the needs of the pedagogy of the course and 
the overall learning experience. 
 
We will update and share with you any developments and changes as they occur. If the delivery format for a 
particular MGMT course changes after registration has opened, an email communication from the Faculty’s 
Academic Programs Office will be sent to all students registered in the course, and the delivery mode for the 
course will be updated in the SSC Course Schedule.  
 
If you have any questions, please get in touch via fom.bmgt@ubc.ca.  
 
  
Best, 
Dayl Hancock 
Manager, Academic Programs 
 
On behalf of: 
Academic Programs Office 
Faculty of Management   
The University of British Columbia | Okanagan Campus |Unceded Syilx Okanagan Nation Territory 
fom.bmgt@ubc.ca 
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